
Food for mind and body: 
 

Meet the Frontiers of Science speaker over a lunch!  
 

 

The Frontiers of Science Seminar lunch dates are a great opportunity for graduate students, 

PhD researchers and early-career postdocs to practice their hosting and discussion skills, start 

networking of their own, and get new ideas and motivation by discussing with the leading 

scientists.  

 

All graduate students, PhD researchers and early-career postdocs are welcome to join!  

 

 

 

What does this mean in practice?  

 

Please find a speaker with whom you would like to discuss (https://biocityturku.fi/frontiers-

of-science/) and register for the lunch by sending an email to biocityturku@bioscience.fi. 

Maximum six participants are welcome for the lunch and the places are filled in order of the 

registration.  

 

The lunch is served in a lunch canteen nearby BioCity, and BioCity Turku will pay the costs. 

Coordinator will accompany you and the speaker to the restaurant, so please stay in the 

auditorium after the talk. 

 

The lunch meeting is very informal and there are no PIs nor senior scientists around to lead 

the discussion. Participants might think of some topics in advance they would like to discuss 

with the speaker to help to break the ice. Also, it might be a good idea to go through the 

latest publications of the speaker to get familiarized with her/his topic. 

 

If you would like to register to a lunch date, please contact BioCity Turku Coordinator at 

biocityturku@bioscience.fi 

 

 

 

Don’t stress the lunch too much but consider it rather as an excellent possibility to 

widen your scientific networks and learn from the best! 
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